The Sound of Music
All-City Musical families, 	             						                      12/20/17
     Hello all! I am Brenda-Anne LeMay, the director of this year’s All-City Musical: “The Sound of Music”! I am the music teacher at Sky View Middle school and this is my second year directing the All-City Musical, and my 5th year vocally directing.  I am so excited to get started, as I know a lot of you share this feeling with me, that “The Sound of Music” is very special to me and a big part of my childhood. 
     In this packet you will find things to help you organize your rehearsal schedules. For all Monday, Tuesday and Thursday rehearsals where you are called, a bus will transport the Sky View students to Samoset. All students will need to be picked up at 5:30. The rehearsal schedule is a bit different this year, as there are not as many ensembles scenes. This means that for those of you in the ensemble, you will not be waiting long amounts of time to do something in rehearsals. I hope this helps everyone. Please make sure you double check when you are needed and when you are not. This will save us all a great amount of time. 
     Over the holiday break, if you have a lead part, please start to rehearse your lines and songs. This will be a big help to all of us. 
     If you did not receive this packet in e-mail form today then that means I do not have your correct e-mail address. Could you please e-mail me and I will make sure you are added to the list for future updates. 
If you ever need to contact me here is my information:    			       Happy Holidays!!!
Brenda-anne.lemay@leominster.mec.edu
978-534-7780, Ext. 4113
Remind 101 code: @hebha
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